It was with great sadness that the Colorado QRP Club learned of the passing of Steve
Finch, AI@W, member # 110 in August, 2014. Here's what Low Down editor Dick
Schneider posted in the funeral home's memory book at that time:

"Steve's passing was met with great sadness in Colorado's Amateur Radio
Community, where he made his mark with excellent technical presentations,
especially on building your own test equipment. Steve was a former officer of my
radio club, the Colorado QRP Club, and he headed (and co-founded | believe) the 285
Tech Connect radio club. Ham Radio is a very big 'We' and 'Us' operation (very little
'I'and 'Me') - and Steve was an important part of our radio family. Our hearts go out
to Steve's family and friends. He will be missed."



